
 

 

 
 
June 27,  2024 
 
Families, 
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on the portable classroom Dartmouth South 
Academy will receive for the 2024-25 school year. 
 
The portable is expected to arrive at the school on Tuesday, July 2, 2024.  
 
The Operations Services team will work to refresh the space, add furniture and set up 
technology so it is ready to welcome students and staff in September. Once in place, any repair 
work required will be completed to ensure there is safe access and clear paths to the main 
school building. 
 
Your principal will work with school staff to determine how to best use the new portable 
classroom to support learning next school year. If you have any questions, please contact 
HRCE’s Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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